
19-FEB-1997

COPPERTONE

BUG & SUN BLOCK

SPF 15

DOMESTIC

WATERPROOF SUNBLOCK
INSECT REPELLENT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 24772 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
DEET   9.5%

Related toluamides   0.5%

110 mL

Coppertone Bug & Sun Block lotion is specifically formulated to
provide protection for 2 to 3 hours against mosquitoes and black
flies while allowing you to stay in the sun 15 times longer than
without sunburn protection.

WATERPROOF UVA/UVB PROTECTION, MOISTURIZING

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON INFANTS
OR TODDLERS FOR EXTERNAL USE ONLY.  USE ONLY WHEN PROTECTION FROM
BLACK FLIES/MOSQUITOES AND PROTECTION FROM SUNBURN IS REQUIRED. 
(NOT TO BE USED SOLELY AS A SUNSCREEN).  Refer to inner panel for
more details.

Questions or comments?
1-800-714-4449

Reg=d J de Schering-Plough HealthCare Products Inc. Used under
license by mfr. Schering-Plough Healthcare Products Canada Inc.,
Mississauga, ON L4V 1J1.

DIRECTIONS: Shake well.  Apply evenly before exposure to sun and
insects.  Reapply after prolonged swimming or excessive
perspiration if exposure to mosquitoes/black flies continues.  Do
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not apply to eyes and mouth and do not apply to the hands of young
children.  Wipe or wash palms after applying.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON INFANTS
OR TODDLERS FOR EXTERNAL USE ONLY.  USE ONLY WHEN PROTECTION FROM
BLACK FLIES/MOSQUITOES AND PROTECTION FROM SUNBURN IS REQUIRED. 
(NOT TO BE USED SOLELY AS A SUNSCREEN). 

Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact with eyes or lips.  May cause
eye or skin irritation.  May damage furniture finishes, some
plastics, painted surfaces, linoleum and synthetic fabrics.

FIRST AID: If in contact with eyes, wash with water.  If
irritation persists call physician.  If signs of skin rash appear,
wash with soap and water and discontinue use.  If ingested,
consult a physician or poison control centre immediately, bringing
container with you. 

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty bottle.  Wrap in newspaper and
discard with household garbage.

MEDICINAL INGREDIENTS: Ethylhexyl p-Methoxycinnamate 7.5%,
2-Ethylhexyl Salicylate 5.0%, Homosalate 5.0%, Oxybenzone 4.0%.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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